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Update on current Hong Kong situation (30 September 2014, 13:00) 
 

 

The Hongkong and Shanghai Hotels, Limited, owner and operator of The Peninsula Hotels, 

The Peak Tram, The Peak Complex and The Repulse Bay in Hong Kong, would like to update 

guests on the current situation in Hong Kong. All operations are currently running as normal. 

 

Despite the original protests in the Central, Admiralty, Wanchai and Causeway Bay areas of 

Hong Kong Island, as well as Mongkok on the Kowloon side, since yesterday all protests have 

been peaceful and Tsim Sha Tsui remains entirely unaffected.  

 

While certain areas are still subject to traffic delays and public transport re-routing, local 

residents and international visitors can continue to travel around Hong Kong as usual. Please 

check with the Concierge when planning your route.   

 

Additionally, guests are recommended to check with their respective embassies for any travel 

advisories which may be issued.   

 

HSH takes the safety of its guests and staff extremely seriously, and considers it to be of 

paramount importance.  As such, it will continue to closely monitor the situation, and will 

advise guests of any changes accordingly. 

 

 

 

 


